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May 17, 2021          Parent Newsletter 
 

 
 

 Hello Huppertz Families. 

   I hope you are doing well and staying safe. I want to first 

thank you for your patience and understanding as we are 

finishing up with STAAR testing on Monday. I know the groupings 

of students on campus is very different, however, this school 

year has also been very different. Providing the best testing 

environment is key for our students’ success. Your flexibility and 

patience are greatly appreciated.  

   This Tuesday we will resume back to our normal in person 

student schedule on campus. If your child is currently an online 

learner and you would like him/her to return to school for in 

person learning, we will gladly accommodate you. Please 

contact Ms. Garza at 210-438-6580 or vgarza4@saisd.net so she 

can make arrangements and inform you as to your child’s start 

date. There is nothing better than your child being taught by 

certified educators who studied the research on how to best 

teach students! We are here to serve you. 

   In conclusion, we have 5 weeks left of school. Time is passing 

by quickly and every day there is so much for your child to 

learn. Daily attendance is vital because when your child is 

absent, he/she misses out on learning. I know we want your 

child/ren to be successful so please communicate with your 

child’s teacher often. Working together we can uplift your 

child’s chances of achieving greatness. We are only a phone 

call away. Thank you for all you do.  #powerinnumbers 

#teamwork #success #chasing100  

 

  Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Linda Rios-Garcia, 

Head of School/Principal  
 

*Asynchronous means no Zoom meetings. It is 100% 
independent learning from home. 

   Upcoming Events 

  5/17: STAAR Testing Reading 3-5 

virtual students on campus 

*Asynchronous learning K-5 

5/18: Face to face students K-5 

return to campus/Curbside 

Meals (CM) 11:30 am-12:30 pm 

5/20: Curbside Meals (CM) 11:30 

am-12:30 pm/Head start parent 

meeting 1pm via Zoom with Ms. 

Senisa Zuniga 

 
 

 

Instructional focus this 

week: 

 

➢ Active monitoring 

 

➢ Student ownership 

 

➢ Journaling for 

comprehension 
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FRIENDLY REMINDERS: 

• Register your child for school next school year! If you are registered, 

you are reserving your child’s seat. Please contact Ms. Garza at 

210-438-6580 between 7:30am-3:30 pm to make an appointment & 

she will gladly assist you.  

• Have you heard about our Huppertz Jump Start program? July 19th-

30th from 8am-3pm we will have fun, exciting, hands-on learning 

experiences for all students going to Kindergarten-5th grade. 

Register your child today! 

• If your child is currently in 5th grade and is registered to attend 

SAISD next school year, he/she qualifies to attend the Jump Start 

program. You may contact Longfellow Middle School at 210-438-

6520 for more information.  

 
 

 


